
 
From: Evers, Tag  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 5:10 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com>; Heck, Patrick <district2@cityofmadison.com>; 
Eric Sundquist <nomoretraffic@yahoo.com>; Rummel, Marsha <district6@cityofmadison.com>; 
Lemmer, Lindsay <district3@cityofmadison.com>; Ledell Zellers <ledell.zellers@gmail.com> 
Subject: Item 13 - 60666  
 
I’d email all Commissioners, but I’m currently locked out of my aldermanic account on my laptop. 
 
Please note I fully support the Conditional Use request for Garth’s outdoor seating concept at 1726 
Monroe. 
 
I have checked with the zoning committee at DMNA and they have no objections. I’ve also checked with 
ULI to see if they anticipated any resident concerns and they assured me they do not. 
 
These are unusual times. While something like this would normally give me pause, Garth’s has proved 
themselves to be a very able operator, capable of taking care of outdoor patrons without disrupting the 
neighborhood. 
 
Please spread the word that I’d appreciate a yes vote. 
 
Thanks, 
Tag 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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